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Subject: Fwd: Weber County Fire Letter
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 at 1:13:43 PM Mountain Daylight Time
From: Ian Silverberg
To: Brook Cole

Begin forwarded message:

From: laurent.jouffray1@gmail.com
Date: September 9, 2022 at 11:18 AM MDT
To: Ian Silverberg <ian@silverlineventures.com>
Subject: RE: Weber County Fire Le9er

Good Morning Ian,
 
Regarding Nordic Village, we are in the process of creaPng a District that will
provide water and sewer to the Nordic area, with large capacity for fire miPgaPons.
As soon as these infrastructures are in place, you will be able to connect under the
condiPons allowed by this District for culinary, secondary, and fire.
I hope this clarifies the situaPon regarding Harmony Ranch.
Have an excellent day.
 
Laurent P Jouffray
Skyline Mountain Base LLC
801 917 7654
 
 


